
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

The Weston County Board of Commissioner’s is soliciting Request for Proposals (RFP’s) from qualified 

engineering firms to provide an initial structural assessment of the exterior ramp and stair structure 

located at the Weston County Law Enforcement Center. 

For more information, please contact Steve Price at 307-629-0988 or call 307-746-4744. 

A mandatory site visit will be held at the Weston County Law Enforcement Center on the 25th of 

October 2019 at 10:00 a.m. All applicants are responsible for attendance.  

All responses to Weston County’s RFP must be submitted to the Weston County Clerk, 1 W Main Street, 

Newcastle, WY 82701, by November 14th, 2019, before 4:00 P.M. 

Dated the 2nd day of October 2019. 

Board of County Commissioners 

Weston County, Wyoming 

 


